
REPORT ON SPELL BEE COMPETITION (2023-2024) 

“Spelling is the foundation of literacy, and literacy is the foundation 

of knowledge”. -Anonymous 

Spell Bee is a competition in which the contestants are asked to spell a 

broad selection of words, usually with a varying degree of difficulty. 

This year the competition for Classes 2 to 5 was conducted on the 28th and 

29th of November 2023. The process of selecting the words is top  secret and 

was compiled by the teachers in-charge of the competition. The competition 

included different rounds like Spell the Word, Memorize and Spell,           

Unscramble the Word, Guess the Misspelt Word, Word Wheel, Word Ladder 

and Rapid Fire. The students were well prepared and spelt the words with 

confidence. 



At the end, the children were content and glad that they had given their 

best. Having such competitions boost the confidence of the students,     

enabling them to participate in many such events at higher levels. 

Report by – Ms. Kristen Rodricks 


